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Chair of Governors Welcome Letter

Dear Prospective Candidate, 

Thank you for the interest you have shown in the Headship at Role Lee Primary School.  Our current Head has retired after many successful years in post. 

The Governing Body is looking to appoint a Headteacher who has passion, drive and enthusiasm to lead our school and bring out the full potential of all who work and learn in our school; continuing to enhance individuals and work closely alongside an established team of staff, governors, parents, and children as well as with the local and wider community.

The Governing Body shares a vision to support the school’s aim in continuously seeking improvement and excellence for all children to flourish.  Roe Lee Primary is a welcoming, caring, and vibrant school which our children thrive in.  I hope that you find the information inspiring and feel encouraged to apply for this very exciting opportunity.

We would also be pleased to show you around the school.  If you wish to arrange a visit details are available in the application pack.  Once again thank you for your interest in the post.

I am pleased to enclose the application pack.

The pack contains:

· Job Description

· Person Specification

· Application Form

· School Prospectus

· Letter from the pupils

We look forward to receiving your application.

Best wishes

Ms Amina Diwan
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